2017: The Return of the RAMS
An Out Of This World SHS Homecoming

SHS 2017 Homecoming Parade Entry Form

The Homecoming Parade is SATURDAY OCTOBER 14™ at 11 am

The 2017 Salem High School theme is "The Return of the RAMS: An Out of this World Homecoming” entries can
include props, pictures, costumes and themes pertaining to anything tied to the theme, SHS RAMS, and/or
Homecoming, that is school appropriate as well as appropriate for a community and family event.

Entries must be received by Thursday, October 12",

* Required
What is the name of your group or organization? *

Please indicate the name of the primary contact person(s) for your group. *

Please indicate the email address of the primary contact person(s) for your group.

Please indicate the cell phone number of the primary contact person(s) for your group. *

What type of group is this? (Please circle one) *
Alumni Community Organization SHS Organization

Other School Organization (non-SHS) Local Business Other

Please indicate the approximate size of your group. *

Please describe your parade entry.

Does your group have any special needs or accommodations?




2017: The Return of the RAMS
An Out Of This World SHS Homecoming

Submit your entry, no later than Thursday, October 12"
- In person: Salem High School c/o Lisa Mutter - Main office 7am — 4 pm

- Mail: Salem High School, 219 Walnut St., Salem, NJ 08098 Attn: Lisa Mutter, Student
Council

- Email: mutter@salemnj.org
MORE DETAILS:

The annual school spirit revelry that is part of homecoming for Salem High School gets started on Saturday,
October 14, with a parade in downtown Salem that starts opposite the 49 Deli Market, 49 West Broadway,
Salem. This year the theme is “2017: The Return of the RAMS: An Out of this World Homecoming”.

The parade will start at 11 a.m. and travels east on Broadway, turning right on Walnut Street and ending at the
Walnut Street Field across from John Fenwick Academy, rear of The John B. Campbell Center.

Salem High School reserves the right to remove any group or individuals from the parade line up that are
deemed inappropriate and only those groups that have been pre-approved will be permitted on the parade
route. All groups participating in the parade are asked to refrain from distributing any paper fliers, pamphlets
or other written materials. Candy may be handed out however we ask that groups do not throw candy into
the crowd and avoid candy containing peanuts and tree nuts.

The parade will be followed by the annual Homecoming football game, where the Salem Rams take on the
Gloucester Lions at 12 noon; the annual Homecoming dance follows on Saturday night.

We are looking forward to an outstanding parade. Please contact Student Council Advisor Lisa Mutter at
mutter@salemnj.org or Athletic/Activity Director Darrell Roberts at robertsd@salemnj.org if you have any
guestions. Thank you & Out of this World Homecoming!

*We will contact you with details regarding the parade by Thursday afternoon, October 12",



